
Online Safety 

 

We know that our young people are more vulnerable when online for a number of different 

reasons. Bensham Manor school has joined National Online Safety which gives you access to 

a wide range of explainer videos and guides. It is easily accessed via your phone, table or 

laptop. If you have any difficulties accessing this, please let me know - 

kirstiebyrne@benshammanor.com  

 

 
A lot of our young people access YouTube and get a great deal of enjoyment from  it. There 

are some easy steps which you can take to make this safer. Please view the link ‘YouTube 

Info’ on our E-Safety page. 

 

Kirstie Byrne 

Designated Safeguarding Lead 
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